
 

OLD GRAMMARIANS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

Date: 14/06/15 
 
 

Present: Faye Carruthers, Euan MacLean, Mel Haggarty, Martin Gallacher, Connor Craig.  
 
Apologies: Nan, John, Erin, Ross B 
 
Previous Minutes: Adopted and passed. 
 
 

Agenda Item Discussion Action By whom 
& 

Date 

Matters Arising 
 

   
  

 
 

Ceilidh 
 
 
 
 
 

 Paisley Grammar is no longer a viable venue 
due to licensing 

 David Lloyd could be possible venue 

 Glynhill could also be a suitable venue, ticket 
price would be the same (£32.50) however there 
is no under-occupancy penalty. 

 St. Mirren Football Club could be another 
possiblility however date will not be known until 
July. 

 

Faye will ask Erin about provisional booking for 
the Glynhill (03.03.17). 
Committee to discuss further at next meeting. 
 

Faye  
 
By next 
meeting 
 

Senior Lunch 
 

 

 Possible speakers are Stuart Clarke, Jane Allen 
and Sarah Russell 

 
 

 

School Liaison  Faye is waiting to hear from Kayren McDiarmid, 
DHT, regarding further discussions.   

Faye to chase if no response within this week.  



 

Survey  Ross B has started preparing a survey.  If we 
proceed and book the Glyhill, there may be less 
need as their venue is not numbers dependant. 
 

To be discussed at next meeting.  

Secretary’s 
Report 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Ross worked with the school to teach STEM to 
the younger years of the school and hopes to 
return to speak to seniors about STEM careers 

 There may be a new Employability contact in 
August. (Currently Ian Ellis) 

 Emma will post on the sixth year Facebook page 
about Old Grammarians Club membership 

 

 
 

 
 

Treasurer’s 
Report 

 

 All invoices have been paid 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Social 
Convenor’s 
Report 
 

 

 As per Ceilidh update. 

  
 
 

School Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Exam diet has now finished 

 5th Year are on work experience, however work 
experience will likely be returning to October 

 6th Year had their prom at Radisson Blu with a 
high staff attendance 

 Reforms in Uniform seen all pupils being fitted 
for blazers 

 Paisley Library have been in contact with the 
school about perhaps making a Grammarian 
Archive 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Martin will put the Library in contact with 
Mel 

 
 
 



 

AOCB 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Mel was invited to and attended the School 
Award Ceremony for the junior school and 
thoroughly enjoyed the event. 

 Committee summer lunch will be held at Genova 
on Glasgow Road on Sun 3rd July at 12:30 

 There are some small amendments to the 
Constitution and Standing Orders before the 
AGM on 12th September 2016 

 

 
 
 
 
 
To be discussed at next meeting. 

 
 
 

 
Date, time and location of Next Meeting:  Tuesday 16th Aug 2016, 19:30 in PGS Staff Room 
 


